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Ref. No. : DSPM/2021-22/56

To,

Mr. Vinod Shirsath

Chief Editor

Sadhana Weekly Magazine
Pune

Respected Sir,

L £ . ; “New
 express my deepest gratitude to you for orienting ou! faculty members on
Education Policy 2020”.

We really appreciate your approach of making session interactive and engrossing.

Our faculty members are immensely benefited with your rich insight on new

education policy.

We expect similar kind of co-operation from you in future,

~ Thanking you,

Dr. Suryakant Lasune
Principal
K. V. Pendharkar College of Arts, Scienc
and Commerce (Autonomous), D,ombexr\]jf
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To.

Mr. Shrihari A Pingle
IQACC oordinator,

Sangamner ollege

)

Respected Sir,

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell
‘Drafting of Learning Outcomes’

We are glad to invite You as a resource person for the above

We shall be obliged,

Thanking you,

)

( /)“é‘

Date: 02" May, 2022.

Subject: - Invitation as a resource person

(IQAC) of our college has organized an o

nline workshop on
on Wednesday, 4 May,

2022 at 9.00 a.m. on Zoom Platform.

mentioned workshop.

if you accept oyr invitation ang conduct the session,
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To.

Mr. Shrihari A Pingle
IQAC Coordinator.

Sangamner College

Respected Sir.

On behalf of Dombivli Shikshan Prasarak Mandal’s K.V. Pendharkar College of Arts, Science &
Commerce (Autonomous), I Would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for enlightening our
staff on *Drafting of Learning Outcomes’ on Wednesday, 4% May, 2022.

We really appreciate your approach of making session interactive and en

experience for us and all the attendees,

grossing. It was a wonderful

We look forward to have your presence in the future events,

Thanking you,

Principal
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